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a hip hop legend.

Dank grabs a remote and turns on the news.

NEWS REPORTER
Rapper Dank is in the headlines again. 
This time for a total different 
reason. It seems the south central 
thug rapper has found love. And its 
not with whom you think. Dank was 
spotted coming out of 9 Restaurant, 
one of the popular restaurants where 
he apparently walked out hand in hand 
with a man. Who is the man you asked ? 
Sources say his name is Lawrence 
Alexander Croft. Native to Atlanta 
Georgia. Lawrence is a entertainment 
attorney who recently relocated to Los 
Angeles California. No one knows how 
long the two have been an item but the 
industry in in uproar. Is it okay for 
this hard core rapper to be gay ? Will 
his career survive ?What do the fans 
think.

INTERVIEW 1
Man if he gay I'm done listening to 
his music. He was a hip hop icon to 
Los Angeles he represents the 
struggle. He represents strong black 
men. We don't want that type of 
representation.

INTERVIEW 2
I think they cute together I mean if 
you can't be gay in South Central LA 
where else can you be gay ? Leave that 
man alone let him be in love. And 
Lawrence if fine honey. Im happy for 
you.

INTERVIEW 3
The hip hop industry suffered a huge 
lost today man. I accept him he's 
human but huge lost huge 
disappointment. I just know how to 
bump his shit the same without 
thinking of him getting bent over.

INTERVIEW 4
Obviously him rapping was all a front.


